

This week's activities

Sunday 4 November (week 1)

09.30 Morning service set up

10.10 Prayer

10.30 Morning Service & Communion

Speaker - Bob Telford

16.00 Church on the Road Service at Sapiston Village Hall

NO EVENING SERVICE AT HIGH STREET CHAPEL

Monday

19.30 Ladies Keep Fit

20.00 Care Group

Tuesday

19.30 Elder's Meeting

Wednesday

10.00 Home from Home

12.00 Prayer at Sundene

18.30 High Street Kids

20.00 Praise & Prayer at HSC

Thursday

09.30 Earlybirds

14.30 Thursday Afternoon Fellowship

Friday

09.00 Prayer at HSC

Saturday

Sunday 11 November

No morning service at HSC instead meet at Church of England 9.45 for a Remembrance Service.

17.00 Evening Communion Service at HSC

For your information

- 9 November Ouse Valley Filling Station
 7.30pm at Garboldisham Village Hall with Ginnie
 Miller speaking. Refreshments from 7pm. See
 Stella or Andy for further details
- Christmas Shoe Box Appeal NEXT SUNDAY
 11 November deadline. See reverse of sheet.
- 13 November is the next Coffee Night 'The true cost of Fish and Chips' with Andy Malcolm of The Fishermen's Mission. Invites in the foyer.
- Orphaids Coffee Morning 24 November 10am 2pm. Coffee from 10am soup from 12.30pm.
 There will be cakes to buy, various bric-a-brac Christmas arrangements at Poplar Farm, Roydon.
- It is with great regret that after November we will have no youth work (apart from Explorers and odd events for the older YP) The Lounge will have to stop as there are not enough youngsters attending. Ignite will not be able to restart as we don't have enough leaders/helpers (at least 4 needed) If you feel you can commit to either of these (either bringing your youngsters or helping yourself, or even leading and relaunching) then please speak to the Elders. I am willing to continue Fridays, but would struggle to commit on every Saturday. Thanks so much for your continuing prayers for our Young People. Phil B.
- SIZEWELL WEEKEND 18-20 January 2019 FORMS ARE AVAILABLE, please take one and get booked in early! Forms in the foyer



Together we're growing Together we're stronger

Mission of the month November - Asia Link

- Bury Drop-In is in urgent need of toiletries, if you are able to help please give items to Lyn. Also they are looking for new volunteers, if you think you may be interested, please see flyer in the foyer or speak to Lyn for more information.
- The date for Families WEEKEND CAMP is 12 14 July 2019
- Copies of the latest edition of New Day from The Leprosy Mission are available in the foyer.
- Christmas Shoebox Appeal. This year we will again be supporting the work of AMEN, a Christian charity set up by Gareth Bolton from OM. Unlike other charities, AMEN collect shoeboxes for entire families, not just children. So your box can contain items such as shower gel, a screwdriver and sweets! AMEN also distribute the majority of their shoeboxes through a local church in Romania who are already working with struggling families. This means there is already a direct link between those distributing the boxes and those who receive them. All boxes will need to be ready by Sun 11 November. Please pick up a leaflet with full instructions from the foyer.
- **New Year's Eve Party** we are considering having a party at the chapel to see in the New Year. If you are interested in coming then please add your name to the sign-up sheet in the foyer. There are two options to choose from 6.30pm – 10pm or 8pm – 12am There will be games, a bring & stare buffet and mocktails. For more information see Alan.
- There are various articles of clothing left in the wash rooms, especially the 'gents' please take anything that belongs to you away. Anything left after a couple of weeks will be taken to the Charity shop.



Thursday 8 Nov Friday 9 Nov

Saturday 10 Nov Baking: Heather/Sarah Tudor/Lucy

Heather/Anna or Teresa

Ann/Barrie

Thursday 15 Nov Friday 16 Nov

Saturday 17 Nov Baking: Anna/Alex Dave/Eric/David

Claire/Catherine or Mark

Alex/Alfie

DUTY ROTA

Week 1 Neil, John & Christine,, Martin, Brian & Val

New to Hopton? It's great to see you

We'd love to stay in touch. If you have any questions about the church, want to get more involved or would appreciate prayer then please complete one of our Welcome Cards available in the foyer. Once completed please hand to the person who led the service. Alternatively, our Community Pastor would welcome the opportunity to come and see you or answer a phone call or email. To contact Myles: t:01953 681404 e: mylescoulter@highstreetchapel.org.uk